
Dear Ms. Newell, 
 
We live in Ashland and know how important it is to have a county GMO-free. We have access, especially 
at the local growers’ markets to healthy, organic food at reasonable prices, in part because the county is 
GMO-free.  
 
Please permit other Oregon residents to decide whether they would like to establish GMO-free zones to 
encourage organic farmers in their area. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Roger and Arlene Mueller 
903 Plum Ridge Dr. 
Ashland 
 


